
 
 

 

 

 

PHILHARMONIA CHOIR OF CAPE TOWN 

PROTECTION OF PERSONAL INFORMATION ACT (POPIA) 

PRIVACY POLICY 

 

The Philharmonia Choir of Cape Town (PCCT) is in full compliance with all aspects of the Protection of 

Personal Information Act (POPIA) as it refers to: 

1. The security of the personal information of current members, contractors, and sponsors. 

2. The security of the contact details of ticket buyers and newsletter subscribers (collectively 

referred to as ‘supporters’).  

The PCCT holds several secure databases for choir management, such as the membership database 

and lists of supporters, sponsors, and contractors. The PCCT board has put in place sufficient 

structures and security to ensure that its database information is not used or divulged to any third 

parties without the express consent of the people involved. Subscribers can opt out and/or update 

their preferences for communication at the bottom of each email communication.  From 01 July 2021, 

all new data subjects will be asked for their permission to receive such marketing material.  


